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Historic Indian Village Association

PO Box 14224
Detroit, Michigan 48214

July 6, 2020

To the Detroit Historic District Commission:

As the current President of the Indian Village Association, I'm writing on behalf of our board to
support the renovation project being proposed for 1411 Iroquois.

Kevin and Gretchen have shared the plans for the work they hope to have approved, and of the
10 board members present at tonight’s monthly meeting, the group voted unanimously to
support their efforts.

Our board agreed that the plans as presented will greatly improve the appearance of the home
while also staying true to the original design by architect Albert Kahn.

As a neighbor on the same block of Iroquois, | am personally excited to see the improvements
they hope to make.

Please feel free to contact me with any additional questions.

Sincerely,

Jake Whitman

Indian Village Association President
(646) 709-2092

jake@indianvillagedetroit.org



